
For Public Release 

17th October 2023 

FHL CORRECTS REFERENCE 

Fijian Holdings Limited (FHL} wishes to correct the reference made in the market 

announcement dated 4th October 2023 relating to one of its subsidiary company, 

Merchant Finance Pte Limited (MFL) released to the South Pacific Stock Exchange 

on the same date. 

In the said release, MFL was erroneously described as a "bank". FHL wishes to clarify 

that MFL is, in fact, a credit institution operating under the provisions of Fiji's Banking 

Act of 1995. 

The amended market release is attached and FHL looks forward to maintaining open 

and accurate communication in the future. 

_____________ END __________ _ 

Authorized Signatories Authorized Signatories 

For further information, please contact Mereoni Matavou on 3305017 or email 
Mereoni. Matavou@fiiianholdinqs.com. fi 
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